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Mr Pádraig O'Sullivan, TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
26th April 2024 
 
 
PQ 14349/24*To ask the Minister for Health for an update on proposals for an 
enhanced community care facility in an area (details supplied: I have received a 
query from Peppard Investments, the owners of the Central Hotel in Mallow 
regarding a proposal they made to the HSE for an "Enhanced Community Care 
Facility" for the North Cork area at that site.  I was wondering if you could enquire as 
to whether this is a bidding or tendering process, what stage that might be at, how 
long it is likely to be taken for a decision to be made, whether they have received 
many other buds, etc.); and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Pádraig 
O'Sullivan 
 
Dear Deputy O’Sullivan, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.   
 
A number of bids were received for the enhanced community care competition and 
these bids will be assessed on a cost and quality basis.  
 
The assessments are taking place this month with bidders being notified of the 
outcome thereafter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
Brian O’Connell  
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates  


